E. H. WELLSs
STATE GEOLOGIST

STATE LAND OFFICE

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

Merch 1lst, 1935.

Mr. ¥. J. Vesely,
Stete 0il & Gas Inspector,
Carlsbad, Few Mexico.

Dear Pete:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from
¥r. G. V. HoOpengarner.

We do not seem to find any record of
these wells under the name of A & M Fetroleum
Company. Please give me whatever informstion
you can regarding this case.

Very truly yows,

E, H, Wells
State Geologist
EEW/K
Enc.



